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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, | appreciate your willingness to take the time
to read my thoughts on SB 365. My name is Lynne Bodle, and | am a voter in Douglas County. |
encourage you to vote No on SB 365 for the following reasons:

While | personally prefer to vote in person on Election Day, there are many reasons to vote in
advance. Most importantly, advance voting ensures that one's vote is made and accounted for in
case something happens to prevent voting on the actual day - illness, an accident or other
unforeseen events. And of course, there are many of us who are housebound for a variety of
reasons and must rely on the mail to make our voices heard. We should not be penalized for the
problems caused by the US postal system! The current three day grace period goes a long way to
ensure that these mail-in ballots arrive safely and are counted.

Thank you again for considering my thoughts on this matter. For the reasons above, | strongly
encourage all of you to vote No on passing SB 365. The citizens of Kansas thank you.



